From: Melissa Lueckl

Sent: 13/03/2025 1:29:51 PM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Submission for Application DA2025/0132

Please note that | vehemently object to this development application.

The likelihood of traffic build up on an already disastrous Kenneth road will be a huge
problem.

There is little thought also for the already over run narrow Roseberry street.

Council has approved many residential towers and housing around this DA site. | do not think
that a 24/hour loudly lit fast food addition would be fair to those residents who want to
maintain their quiet enjoyment of their homes.

Sent from my iPhone

Melissa Lueckl





